
 

L I E U T E N A N T

G O V E R N O R ’S

A N N U A L

G A R D E N  P A R T Y

Girl Guides have been part of this long tradition for

almost 70 years. Your service will be greatly appreciated

and will ensure Their Honours’ Garden Party is another

great success.

Third year Guides, Pathfinders, Rangers, Guiders, Trefoil

Guild Members are invited to come meet our new

Provincial Commissioner, Brandi O’Keefe and receive her

new crest.

Please register by email to Special Events Coordinator ,

nl-specialevents@girlguides.ca no later than

July 15th. Arrival between 1:15 and 1:30 and pick about

4:45

Unit Guiders please bring your Unit’s iMIS list of girls

and guiders with mailing addresses as Their Honours will

be sending each member attending a thank you.

Looking forward to seeing you there.
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